
NOTICE 

16/07/2019 

 

Gauhati University B.Ed. Common Entrance Test 2019 scheduled to be held on 18th July 2019 

will now be held on 25th July 2019 in view of current flood situation in Assam. No new Admit Card 

will be issued. Same Admit Card will be valid. 

 

Sd/-          

Member Secretary 

GUBEDCET-2019 


